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I	am	writing	to	ask	for	a	fair	price	for	solar.	I	have	spent	approximately	$10,000	
installing	my	solar	PV	and	solar	hot	water	systems.	The	feed-in-tariff	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	Which	includes	not	just	the	investment	we	
make	as	independent	consumers,	but	the	inherent	value	to	the	environment	and	
other	social	benefits.	This	is	the	only	way	you	can	encourage	more	people	to	
invest	in	renewable	energy,	which	is	obviously	how	we	should	transition	as	a	
Nation.	I	am	writing	to	state	that	I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	that	I	wish	to	
see	it	increase	with	the	price	for	electricity.	It	is	grossly	unfair	that	in	NSW	we	
are	getting	only	around	$0.06	for	a	KWH	of	solar	when	the	price	of	electricity	at	
the	peak	is	about	5	times	that!	
	
Nilmini	De	Silva		

	
Postcode:	2077	
	
	




